
THE LOBBY IS CURRENTLY CLOSED .   All

parents  must  drop  their  child  off  at  the  door  to

a  staff  member  5  minutes  prior  to  the  start  of

their  class  time  and  pick  back  up  at  the  curb

when  class  concludes .   Our  changing  room  and

break  room  will  also  remain  closed  at  this  time .

TEMPERATURE CHECKS  will  be  performed  on

all  dancers  and  staff  members  upon  entering

the  building .   Anyone  with  a  registered

tempurature  of  100 .4  or  higher  will  be  sent

home  immediately .     

MASKS  are  not  required  by  our  dancers  as  they

maintain  social  distance  of  6ft .   They  are

required  while  entering/exiting  the  studio  and

also  at  any  time  a  dancer  is  not  in  the  classroom

dancing  in  their  assigned  social  distanced  dance

space  ( ie :  going  across  the  floor) .

HAND SANITIZER  must  be  used  upon  entering

the  studio ,  with  each  classroom  change ,  and

also  as  the  dancer  exits  the  studio .    

SOCIAL DISTANCING  will  be  set  up  for  each

classroom  and  staff  members  will  be  making

adjustments  to  lesson  plans  to  avoid  partner

work  and  shared  equipment  without  santitizing .   

Class  sizes  have  also  been  temporarily  reduced .    

DANCE BAGS  will  not  be  permitted  at  this  time .   

Please  have  your  dancer  bring  thier  change  of

shoes  in  a  ziplock  bag .  

A WATER BOTTLE  will  need  to  be  provided  from

home .   Please  make  sure  disposable  bottles  with

your  dancer 's  name  to  avoid  any  mix  up .   The

water  fountains  are  shut  off  at  this  time .   

SURFACE CLEANING  will  be  performed  between

each  class/change  of  students  in  the  room .   The

studio  will  also  receive  a  deep  claean  after  no

more  than  3  days  of  use .

Students  who  have  recently  TRAVELED  to  "hot

spot"  areas  are  highly  recommended  to  self

quarantine  for  14  days .   If  you  choose  not  to  self

quarantine ,  it  is  recommended  that  your  dancer

be  tested  for  Covid-19  and  have  a  negative  result

before  returning  to  the  studio  for  classes .   


